
 

Monday 03 October 2016 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Re: 2C & 2P – Horniman Museum & Gardens 
 

In connection with our topic on ‘Toys’ this term, the children will be visiting The Horniman Museum and Gardens on 
Monday 7th November 2016.  We will be travelling by bus and will return to school by 3.00pm. We need a voluntary 
contribution of £7.00 to cover the cost of the workshops. 
 

Please make your payment via ParentPay and kindly return your permission slip to your class teacher/TA. 
 

Our children are currently learning about Toys as part of their Year 2 topic for this term. Therefore we have booked 
two workshops at the Horniman Museum, where they will be looking at different toys from around the world, as 
well as designing and making their own puppets. 
 

Please send your child with a waterproof coat and footwear appropriate for a long walk. 
 

Your child is entitled to a Free Packed Lunch from the school kitchen and will be given one on that day. If you would 
like to send your child with a snack please feel free to do so. 
 
We shall need extra parents/carers to accompany us on the trip.  If you are available, please see me as soon as 
possible.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Class Teachers 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------------------------------------- 

PLEASE RETURN TO CLASS TEACHER/ TA 

THE HORNIMAN MUSEUM 07/11/2016 
 

CHILDS NAME: ______________________________                                                    CLASS: 2C/2P 
 

EMERGENCY CONTACT NUMBER: _________________________________ 
 

  I GIVE PERMISSION FOR MY CHILD TO GO ON THIS TRIP 
 

              

 

   I WOULD LIKE TO ACCOMPANY MY CHILD ON THIS VISIT  for list 99 :  
   Full Name___________________________                                              D.o.B:___________ 

  

SIGNED ______________________                                                         DATE: _________ 
 
 



 

Monday 03 October 2016 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Re: 2W – Horniman Museum & Gardens 
 

In connection with our topic on ‘Toys’ this term, the children will be visiting The Horniman Museum and Gardens on 
Tuesday 8th November 2016.  We will be travelling by bus and will return to school by 3.00pm.  We need a voluntary 
contribution of £7.00 to cover the cost of the workshops. 
 

Please make your payment via ParentPay and kindly return your permission slip to your class teacher/TA. 
 

Our children are currently learning about Toys as part of their Year 2 topic for this term. Therefore we have booked 
two workshops at the Horniman Museum, where they will be looking at different toys from around the world, as 
well as designing and making their own puppets. 
 

Please send your child with a waterproof coat and footwear appropriate for a long walk. 
 

Your child is entitled to a Free Packed Lunch from the school kitchen and will be given one on that day. If you would 
like to send your child with a snack please feel free to do so. 
 
We shall need extra parents/carers to accompany us on the trip.  If you are available, please see me as soon as 
possible.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Class Teacher 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------------------------------------- 

PLEASE RETURN TO CLASS TEACHER/ TA 

THE HORNIMAN MUSEUM 08/11/2016 
 

CHILDS NAME: ______________________________                                                    CLASS: 2W 
 

EMERGENCY CONTACT NUMBER: _________________________________ 
 

  I GIVE PERMISSION FOR MY CHILD TO GO ON THIS TRIP 
 

                 

 

   I WOULD LIKE TO ACCOMPANY MY CHILD ON THIS VISIT  for list 99 :  
   Full Name___________________________                                              D.o.B:___________ 

  
 

SIGNED ______________________                                                         DATE: _________ 
 



 

 


